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Re: Fiscal Year 2021 UW System Administrative Policy Priorities 

The purpose of this memorandum is to provide an accounting of the policy work completed in fiscal year 
2020 and to notify institutions of the University of Wisconsin System Administrative (SYS) policies and 
procedures that are scheduled for revision or development during fiscal year 2021. A listing of the 
institution distribution dates for fiscal year 2021 is provided at the end of this memorandum. 

In fiscal year 2020, 11 new SYS policies and 33 SYS policy revisions were approved by the UW System 
President. Additionally, seven (7) new SYS procedures and eight (8) SYS revisions to existing SYS 
procedures were approved by UW System Vice Presidents. There were also four (4) new guidance 
documents published, in addition to seven (7) SYS policy rescissions. Outside of this, 14 interim policy 
actions were approved because of the COVID-19 pandemic. In total, 84 policy, procedure, and guidance 
actions were approved during fiscal year 2020. 

Furthermore, UW System Administration undertook multiple initiatives to enhance the policy process and 
improve communication with stakeholders across the UW System. This work included: 

• the publication of a Policy Style Guide to assist policy owners and standardize the drafting of
policy documents;

• the development of an interim policy process to address the emerging needs of the COVID-19
pandemic; and

• the standardization of delayed effective dates for policies that require additional time for
implementation. When a policy owner determines that a policy requires a delayed effective date,
this is communicated during the policy distribution, once the policy is approved, and in the month
prior to the policy's effective date. Delayed effective dates must fall on the first of the month for
the ease of policy owners and those who implement policies on campuses.








